
Note on the Redlich File 

The Redlich file was held at the National Archives in Washington, D.C. 

Assassination researcher Harold Weisberg received this file as a result of a FOIA action 
to get into the public domain the Commission’s Executive Session for May 30, 1964 
when it was originally denied under the exemption that it dealt with highly personal 
matters. The May 30 session was given over to discussing what action, if any, should be 

taken in the matter of Norman Redlich. Weisberg argued that since the Redlich File was 
open for public inspection the exemption grounds were therefore unwarranted. 
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